
We should stop criminalizing a safe and efficient behavior for law-abiding cyclists.  
 
We don't blow through stop signs, we make sure it's safe to proceed after slowing down. When vehicles 
don't stop at stop signs, that's when it's dangerous. Most law abiding cyclists already behave this way 
and are concerned for their own safety, we need to clarify the law to match this.  
 
Thank you. 
 
-Alex 
 
 
--  
James Alexander Page 
7006 N. Lancaster Ave. 
Portland, OR 97217 
(415) 606-0495 
alexpage7@gmail.com 
 
"Without leaps of imagination, or dreaming, we lose the excitement of possibilities. Dreaming, after all, 
is a form of planning." 
-Gloria Steinem 
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